
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for February 1, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 2023-2024 YEARBOOK.  THE COST IS $17.00 EACH AND ALL ORDERS ARE DUE 

TO THE OFFICE OR ON LINE BY APRIL 5th.   

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK—is going very well.  Monday 

the students made cards and gave them to different 

people throughout the school.  Tuesday was “wacky 

day”.  Wednesday everyone played bingo.  Above are a 

few pictures of the Bingo winners! 

HALLELUJAH HORNET AWARDS FOR JANUARY-Here are the HH award winners for January 2024: 

MICHAEL SOLANO-LOPEZ-KA 
PEDRO OLALDE PINA-KB 
JASON PEREZ US-1 
NATHALY RAPALO ROMERO-2 
HEIDY GUARDADO GARCIA-3 
SEBASTIAN TINO JIMON-4 
MASON PRICE-5 

WINTER COATS-The weather is getting colder now so please be sure that your student wears a coat to school every-
day.  We have had a few lately that came to school with no coats on and then when they go out for recess, they 
need to borrow a coat and sometimes we don’t have anything to fit them. 

REMINDER-When you student is going to be absent for a length of time please let the school know at least 3 days in 
advance.  If they need an early dismissal, please send a note with them or call the school in the morning so we can let 
the teacher know when they are leaving.  When someone just shows up at the front desk to pick up a student without 
previous notice, it is very disrupting to the class.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

LATCHKEY-Please remember that Latchkey ends at 5:00pm everyday.  Please make arrangements so that all students 
are picked up by 5:00pm.  Thank you for your cooperation. 


